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236 Eldridge Road�

Wells, ME   04090�

(207) 646�5605  �

FAX (207) 646�9437�

Weekday Mass: 8 AM�

(Tuesday through Friday)�

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4 PM �

                                Sunday 9 & 11 AM�

�
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30 Portland Road �

Kennebunk, ME   04043�

(207) 985�6252 �

FAX (207) 985�7740�

Weekday Mass: 9:15 AM�

(Tuesday through Friday)�

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4 PM�

                               Sunday 8 & 10 AM�

�
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Saturdays 3�3:30 PM �
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45 School Street�

Ogunquit, ME   03907�

(closed for the season)�

�
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�

Fr. Fred Morse, Pastor�

�
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Rosanne Smith �

~ St. Martha, Kennebunk�

Judy Hyotte �

~ St. Mary, Wells�

�
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Donald Webber�

Mark Reeth�

�
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�

Timothy Gallant, Supervisor �

Jesse Ouellette�

�
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Carolyn F. Houston, Director�

Rosanne Smith � Coordinator of RCIA�

�
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�

Mark Reeth, Coordinator�

�

www.holyspiritme.org�

�

�

www.facebook.com/holyspiritmaine�
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Those seeking to join the 

Church or wanting to learn 

more about the Catechism       

of the Catholic Church,                   

call Rosanne Smith at�

(207) 985�6252.  �

�

For Prayer Line Requests: �

Contact Judy Hyotte at (508) 641�4109 or     

jhyotte@twc.com�

�

Homebound Parishioners:�

Those wishing to receive Holy Communion, 

please call (207) 646�5605.  �

�

S�. M���
� �

C
������� P�����:�

canned meats, pasta sauce, 

baked beans (standard size), 

ketchup, mustard, relish�

�

S�. M��� E��������� F

� P�����: �

tuna fish, ketchup, toothpaste, �

dish detergent, shampoo�

�
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Holy Spirit Parish has 

once again participated in 

the “Box of Joy” outreach 

project.  Box of Joy�is an 

annual Christmas�gift 

ministry organized by lo-

cal Catholic schools, par-

ishes, and  groups across 

the United States, and facilitated by Cross 

Catholic Outreach.� By packing Boxes of Joy 

with toys and�other gifts, participants bless 

children suffering from extreme poverty by 

sharing the joy of Christmas and�planting 

seeds of hope. It's simple!�You fill a small 

box, enclose a $9 check made out to “Cross 

Catholic Outreach” to cover shipping 

costs,�and�return the box to the parish !" 

�	�� S�#$�", N'(�)!�� 14.  �

Monsignor Charles Murphy’s new book, �

The Spirituality of Fasting,�

is available at St. Martha Church �

for $10 per copy.  �

�

November: �

The Month of Remembrance�

The month of November is the traditional season 

for Catholics to remember all those who have gone 

before them ‘marked by the sign of faith.’ Follow-

ing the Solemnity of All Saints that remembers all 

those who lived the life of faith with integrity and 

are now one with the Lord in heaven, we celebrated 

All Souls Day on November 2.  This day of prayer 

for the dead provides the opportunity for us to sur-

round our beloved dead with our prayers, especially 

through the Eucharistic celebration, as we compan-

ion them on their journey to the Father.�

�

Each of us will be touched by the reality of death in 

the course of our journey of faith. We have all ex-

perienced the painful leave�taking of a loved one in 

death as we prepare for our own ‘going forth’ 

through death to eternal life in Christ.�

�

The funeral rites of our Church help us to remem-

ber that no one truly dies alone, but is accompanied 

by the community of believers as eternity opens for 

each one of us. The reformed liturgy of our Church, 

and particularly its funeral rites, provide opportuni-

ties for family and friends of the deceased to active-

ly enter into this moment of passage as we shape a 

truly fitting farewell for our loved ones.         �

Please enter the names of deceased loved �

ones into the Books of Remembrance �

next to the votive candles at both �

St. Martha and St. Mary Churches.�

"Do This in 

Memory of 

Me," a pastoral 

letter on the 

Eucharist by 

Bishop Deeley, is now available in the new 

edition of�Harvest and at: 

www.portlanddiocese.org/in�memory�of�me. �
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THIS WEEKEND:  November 13 & 14�

�

Saturday:     4 PM (K)  For the Holy Spirit Parishioners   �

�         4 PM (W)  Ed Cormier by his family �

Sunday:       8 AM (K)  The Howard Family by Marie Guerin�

�         9 AM (W) Gwen Giles Hoyt by her family��

�       10 AM (K)  Deceased Members of the Knights of      �

�                           Columbus                                                          

�       11 AM (W) James McDonough by Shirley McDonough�

�

THIS WEEK:  November 16�19�

�

Tuesday:           8 AM (W) Steven Cavan by Mary Cornier�

�         9:15 AM (K)  Margaret Spas by the Spas/Faul Family 

Wednesday      8 AM (W)  Michael Dabiere by Mary Lou Colvin�   

�         9:15 AM (K)  Francis P. Melomo by Joan & Richard �  

� �                    Gordon                                             

Thursday:         8 AM (W) Betty Harding by Jan Robinson          �  

�         9:15 AM (K) Maria Reale by Bill & Mary Barry      

Friday:              8 AM (W) Deanna Wallace Dubay by her family�

�         9:15 AM (K)  Bob Shrader by he family�

�

NEXT WEEKEND:  November 20 &21�

�

Saturday:     4 PM (K)  Alan Turnage by his parents�

�         4 PM (W)  Susan Loprete by Martha and Marylee�

Sunday:       8 AM (K)  Theresa & Stanley Roberts by Ray &    �

� �               Nancy Hallczuk�

�         9 AM (W) For the Holy Spirit Parishioners   �

�       10 AM (K)  Minh & Doi Mai by the family�

�       11 AM (W) Genevieve St Jean by Mary Cormier��

�

�

�

�
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�

�

The flowers at the altar at St. Martha’s are in 

loving memory of Bob Shrader by his family.�

B���������� Q��
�����

Meets on Tuesdays at 9 AM, upstairs at St. 

Mary’s.  All are welcome!                �

For more information, contact Carol Varano 

at (508) 801�2054 or just show up!�

�

R.%"  * P.$0.�

Frederick V. Wilson�

Howard F. Angione�

SACRAMENTS 

 

B�6����:  �

To register, contact Rosanne Smith at 

(207) 985�6252 or                             

rosanne.smith@portlanddiocese.org.�

 �

R��
��������
�:  �

Saturdays, 3�3:30 PM, at St Martha & 

St. Mary Churches.�

�

(Appointments may also be made �

for the by calling the office �

of either church)�

�

M�����
��:  �

Pastor must be contacted six months 

prior to the desired wedding date.�

�

S�������� 
� �
� S��8:  �

Call at any time.  If you know that you 

will be admitted to the hospital, please 

call the office to make arrangements to 

receive the sacrament.   �

Also, please notify the office if you’re 

aware of a parishioner being hospital-

ized.�

�

For more information, �

Please call 207�646�5605 �

or 207�985�6252.�

�

Deaf Catholics in 

Maine may visit  

www.facebook.com/

deafmass�to watch a 

livestream of an ASL 

Mass each Sunday at 11:30 AM or 

watch a replay of the Mass at any 

time.�    �

For more information about oppor-

tunities for deaf Catholics in Maine, 

contact Deacon Peter Bernier, direc-

tor of the Office of Ministerial Ser-

vices, at (207) 321�7845 or           

peter.bernier@portlanddiocese.org. �
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Next weekend’s second collection will be for the 

Catholic Campaign for Human Development.�

�

�

Thank you for your generosity 

towards last weekend’s �

second offering for the  �

Church Floor Fund.�

�

�

In addition to your regular 

weekly offering, you may 

donate to special collections 

through WeShare.  �

�

How to create a WeShare account:�

�

1.� Visit holyspiritme.org and click “Give 

Online”.�

2.� Click on the collection to which you’d like 

to donate.�

3.� Click “Recurring Donation”; �

     enter your donation amount and frequency.�

�

�

Thank you for your ongoing generosity!�

2021 A��
�� D������� A������

�

For those who have 

not yet pledged to the 

annual appeal, please 

prayerfully consider a 

gift which will sup-

port and benefit our 

diocese and parish in 

countless ways. Thank 

you to all who have 

already made a com-

mitment! �

�

�
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�

  Total �     $ 112,078�

  Goal �     $ 129,619�

% Goal �  86 %�

�

�

H'7" S8���� P����	 M����'# S����)�#��

�

�

Holy Spirit Parish is a wel-

coming and caring Roman 

Catholic community, 

grounded in Eucharistic 

faith, and which enthusiasti-

cally lives and embraces the 

values modeled by Jesus 

Christ. As a community of 

believers, Holy Spirit Parish 

is committed to: �

��  ongoing faith formation �

�� life�long spiritual growth �

�� nurturing and sharing our gifts for the �

     common good�

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP  ~ RECOGNIZE 

GOD IN YOUR ORDINARY MOMENTS�

�

G�:��� U���� �� H�����

�

In the time of Christ, sacri-

fice was nothing new to the 

Jewish people.  The Israel-

ites were experts at sacrifice. 

So, after centuries of every kind of offering imagina-

ble, what was so special about Christ’s?  What made it 

so different from the sacrifices offered by the Levitical 

priests for centuries before his death?�

Well, to adequately answer that question would con-

sume whole volumes.  And, of course, the first and 

most important reason is that Christ was the son of God 

and the savior of the world, not a random (if 

“unblemished”) lamb offering.  It was only by the 

blood of Christ that we could be redeemed.�

But another answer is this: Christ’s sacrifice cost him. 

In fact, it cost him everything.  The offerings made by 

the Israelites through their priests cost them too, of 

course.  They gave of their flocks, of their household 

stores, of their wealth.  But Christ gave differently.  He 

gave of himself.  He gave until it was all gone.�

Such is the highest form of stewardship: the gift of self 

to the point of discomfort.  It can take a multitude of 

forms and I am not saying we are all called to be nailed 

to the cross.  In fact, for most of us, our gifts will not 

involve physical discomfort at all.  But certainly, stew-

ardship demands discomfort.  It demands that we go 

against our human nature of putting ourselves first, of 

thinking primarily of our own needs and desires.  And 

most of all, it demands love.  For that, above all else, 

distinguished the gift Christ gave us.                          

� �              Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS  ©LPi�
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 Name (s):  ______________________________________��

�

 Street:  _________________________________________�

�

 City:  __________________________   Zip:___________�

�

 Phone:  ________________________________________�

�

 Email:  ________________________________________�

__�

�

____ New registration          ____ Change of e�mail address�

____ Moving out of parish   ____ Change of address   �

____ Request envelopes�

�

If you are new to the parish, or you have �

a new address or phone number, �

please complete this form and place it in �

the collection basket, or mail to:                                     

�

Holy Spirit Parish �

236 Eldridge Road, Wells, ME   04090�

or e�mail�

rosanne.smith@portlanddiocese.org�

�

Bulletin insert requests are due by Friday 

at noon (8 days prior to the weekend for 

which being requested.  Earlier deadlines 

are required based on holidays). E�mail 

Mark at mark.reeth@portlanddiocese.org.  �

Y
��
 M�������                           �

M���
�= 25:35 M����

“For I was hungry,      

and you gave me food,     

I was thirsty and you 

gave me drink, a stranger           

and you welcomed me.”  �

(Matthew 25:35)�

�

The youth ministries of Holy Spirit and St. 

Therese of Liseux Parishes provide monthly 

Matthew Meals.  They take place at the St. 

Ignatius gym at 25 Riverside Avenue in 

Sanford every second Tuesday of the 

month from 5:30�6:30 PM.  To support this 

project, gift cards to Hannaford are welcome 

and are used to purchase supplies for this en-

deavor.  Donations of pre�packaged, individ-

ual�sized cookies, and fruit cups are also re-

quested.  The fruit cups must be “no sugar 

added.”  Donations should be labeled 

“Matthew Meal” and dropped off at either St. 

Martha or St. Mary Church.  Prayers for vol-

unteers and guests are also  appreciated!  

Thank you!  �

�

FMI, contact Carolyn Houston at: �

985�6252, 646�5605, or                                              

carolyn.houston@portlanddiocese.org.                                                    �

C������� is a Catholic 

movement which fo-

cuses on building 

Chris�an community 

and support for those who want to 

bring the Good News of Christ to their 

family, neighborhood, and work envi-

ronments, and to grow in faith them-

selves.  Join us at Ultreya on the 

third�Saturday of the month: �

November 20 & December 18                              �

10 to 11:30 AM                                                        �

St. Martha Church, Kennebunk�

For more informa�on, contact Kat Bou-

cher at 216�7839 

or�lkmb@roadrunner.com�

Lector books are available at 

both churches.  For those in the 

Lector Ministry, please stop by 

to pick up a book. �

F
�������� R����� �

The Fr. William J. Kelly Council 9782 of 

the Knights of Columbus is sponsoring the 

following fundraiser raffle:�

�� $1,000.00 gift certificate towards oil, 

propane, or service�

�� Graciously donated by Garthwaite Energy Inc.�

�� Ticket Prices:  $5 each OR five for $20.00�

�� Drawing will take place Thanksgiving weekend�

�� For tickets, contact:�

Phil Lizotte at 207�985�7049 

or�plizotte9782@gmail.com or�

Steve Koeninger at 207�850�6488         

or�ussitesolutions@maine.rr.com��
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ANNULMENT 

PRESENTATION                     

The Diocese of 

Portland’s Office of 

the Tribunal will 

lead a presenta-

tion and  discus-

sion on the annul-

ment process in 

the Catholic 

Church this Tuesday, November 16, 

at 6:30 PM in the hall of St. Augus-

tine Church, 24 Washington Street 

in Augusta.  All are welcome!  There 

will be a “question and answer” period 

and an opportunity to speak privately 

to a canonist.  If you should have any 

questions about the process or if you 

need assistance, contact the Tribunal 

at (207) 773-6471 or                                          

tribunal@portlanddiocese.org, or  visit 

www.portlanddiocese.org/marriage/

canonical-services  

C%��&% A'()*+ 
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Holy Spirit parish 

is looking to 

have a K�2nd grade coed basketball team, a 

grade 3�5 boys basketball team, and a grade 

3�5 girls basketball team compete in the up-

coming Intramural Church Advent Basket-

ball Tournament to be held at St. Igna�us 

gym in Sanford.  The event will be held over 

three days (tenta�vely set for 12/15, 12/19, 

& 12/22).  There is a $15 charge per player 

(to help cover the cost of the uniform).  If 

your child is interested, please e�mail James 

Roche at jroche@hotmail.com as soon as 

possible.  Uniforms will be personalized 

and, thus, need to be ordered no later than 

this Thursday, 11/18. �

GAFC;N M;BE<=<EAD�

“And then they will see ‘the 

Son of Man coming in the 

clouds’ with great power 

and glory.”  Take a moment 

to ponder these words from 

today’s Gospel.  How does 

this image make you feel?  For people to truly under-

stand the significance of this message, something pro-

found has to happen within.  If we find ourselves react-

ing with a sense of dread or fear, we have to step back 

and ask why.  Our answer will reveal a great deal about 

our relationship with God. It’s hard to fall in love with 

a God of whom we are afraid.  God does not want us to 

be afraid.  Nor does He want us to align our wills to His 

in order to avoid some kind of horrendous eternal con-

sequence.  That sounds like too much of a superficial 

power play on the part of God who continues to seek 

out His children in love.�

�

In order for these words to carry any type of significant 

meaning for us, they have to resonate with and touch us 

on a deeper level.  They have to be able to connect 

some dots and have meaning for us in order for this 

promise to change our lives.  Sometimes we get preoc-

cupied with the uncertainty of our deaths.  Not knowing 

when or how we will eventually die can be unsettling. 

But, more so than needing an answer to the “when” of 

death, the “what” of death answer we provide has more 

significance.  What happens to us when we die?  

Whether we die during the natural course of our lives 

or when Christ comes again, the experience is the same.  

If we believe that we are meant to live in union with 

God eternally and that death completes and does not 

diminish us, then it is worth our time and effort to wait 

in vigilant hope of the Lord’s coming in glory.  Our 

journey back to God is something beautiful to be de-

sired, not dreaded or feared.�

�

Sadly, many folks believe that life is no more than a 

random occurrence without any purposeful direction or 

meaning.  Death is simply death and nothing more.  For 

them, the Second Coming of Christ and God’s eternal 

promise have no meaning.  When we understand the 

truth about who we are, it changes things up.  We then 

can see ourselves as works in progress who have the 

choice to either resist the inspirations of the Divine Art-

ist or give into the wonderful creativity of His will.  

Life awaiting the fullness of Christ to come becomes an 

unfolding of Divine surprises and abundant joy.  God is 

eternally merciful, forgiving, and welcoming.  It is only 

when we directly reject this gift and turn our backs on 

love itself that we have anything to fear.�

� � � � � �  � ©LPi�


